FEB 19 2021

Ron DeSantis GOVERNOR



Dane Eagle
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

February 14, 2021

Mr. R. Bruce McLaughlin, AICP, MCIP Town Planner Town of Redington Beach 105 164th Avenue Redington Beach, Florida 33708

Dear Mr. McLaughlin:

This letter is in response to the letter dated February 12, 2021, notifying of an extension for the adoption of a proposed amendment DEO 20-01ER to the Town of Redington Beach Comprehensive Plan pursuant to Section 163.3184(4), Florida Statutes.

The Department acknowledges receipt of the extension notification. The new extended adoption date is June 9, 2021. The Department reminds the Town that all citizens who commented on the amendment need to be notified of the extension.

If the proposed amendment is adopted, please submit the amendments to the Florida Department of Economic Opportunity, Bureau of Community Planning, Plan Processing Team within 10 working days of adoption pursuant to Section 163.3184(4), Florida Statutes.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Barbara Powell at (850) 717-8504 or myself, at (850) 717-8483.

Sincerely,

D. Ray Eubanks

Plan Processing Administrator

DRE/me

Florida Department of Economic Opportunity | Caldwell Building | 107 E. Madison Street | Tallahassee, FL 32399 850.245.7105 | www.FloridaJobs.org www.twitter.com/FLDEO | www.facebook.com/FLDEO



Mr. D. Ray Eubanks Plan Review and Processing Administrator Florida DEO 107 East Madison Street

TOWN OF REDINGTON BEACH 105 164th Avenue Redington Beach, Fl, 33708

Bur of Community Planning and Growth

February 12, 2021

FEB 1 2 2021

Div. of Community Development Dept. Economic Opportunity

> And via e-mail Ray.Eubanks@deo.myflorida.com

Dear Mr. Eubanks,

Tallahassee, FL 32399

Re. Town of Redington Beach 20-01ER

Please be advised that the Town is extending the adoption date for Ordinance 2020-01, DEO File 20-01ER, to June 9, 2021. The Town is the applicant on this Amendment and consents to this extension.

The Town requires this extension because of the complexities of the interactions between the ORC comments and the situation in the Town, the ongoing disruptions caused by the Covid situation and for other reasons.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter and we look forward to finally submitting this amendment on or before June 9, 2021.

> Yours very truly, Town of Redington Beach

> > R. Been 12

R. Bruce McLaughlin, AICP, MCIP Town Planner

RBMcL/m C:\Red Bch\MTC Redington Beach\Water Supply\Eubanks121.wpd